
THIS IS A THREE-YEAR PILOT STARTING IN 2024-2025.  

ONLY STUDENTS ENROLLED IN PARTICIPATING HIGH 

SCHOOLS ARE ELIGIBLE TO PARTICIPATE. 

THE PROGRAM AIMS TO EXPAND TO 

ADDITIONAL SOUTH DAKOTA  

HIGH SCHOOLS IN FUTURE YEARS. 

Fast Track Admission is a new pilot 

program in South Dakota that lets 

students bypass the college application 

process for participating universities 

based on their academic achievements. 

With Fast Track Admission, you are 

notified of which participating universities 

you’ve been automatically accepted to – 

without even having to apply! 

WE ARE A 
Fast Track AdmissionFast Track Admission

HIGH SCHOOL

VISIT SDBOR.EDU/FAST-TRACK FOR MORE INFORMATION


